
Fort Johnson Estates Civic Club 
2023 Membership Information (March 2023 thru March 2024) 

Dear Fort Johnson Estates Residents, 

It is time for our annual membership drive for 2023! As Civic Club members, residents will receive reduced rates to 
annual events hosted by the Civic Club, reduced fee to pool membership and are entitled to reduced clubhouse rental 
rates during the year.

Annual Events  
Friday Night Food Trucks
Swamp Angel Oyster Roast
Super Bowl Party
Easter Egg Hunt
Cinco De Mayo
End of School Bash
4th of July Celebration
Back to School Blues
Trunk or Treat
Christmas Parade & Caroling
(More To Come)

The annual dues are extremely important to help cover our basic utility expenses for the front entrances and clubhouse 
facilities, providing newsletters, and sponsoring neighborhood events such as educational socials, happy hours, pot 
luck dinners, and annual holiday events.  Additionally, the Civic Club has proceeded with plans to enhance the Civic 
Club grounds as part of the upcoming Pool Renovations with proceeds from dues and events to go towards these 
improvements. 

We are grateful to our continued members and are hopeful that more FJE residents will become members as we are 
dependent on voluntary dues to maintain and improve our community. Annual membership is $100 and runs March to 
March. Consider donating extra funds, as a "Foundation Circle Member" by giving at least $150, which will help fund 
future projects. A tax-deductible donation receipt will be provided by the Fort Johnson Community Foundation for gift 
amounts over $100. Please  join and actively participate in the Civic Club. 

Thank you, 
FJE Civic Club Board 

*** Please visit our website at www.ftjohnsonestates.com *** 
=========================================================================================== 
2023 Civic Club Membership Form 

Name: 

Address: 

Phone: 

Email: 

Annual 2023 Membership Fee: $100 Regular made payable to FJE Civic Club.

$150 or over- FJ Foundation Circle Member* * Amounts over $100 will receive a tax-free donation letter from the Fort 

Johnson Community Foundation 501.C3, but must be written in a separate check made payable to FJ 

Community Foundation.  The extra funds will be used for improvements planned for the Clubhouse and grounds. 

Mail or place check in the Club’s secure mailbox at 400 Trapier Drive.
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